From: Glenn Boomsma [mailto:gb@breitlawpc.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2017 9:07 AM

To: Nelson, Chris <Chris.Nelson@state.sd.us>

Subject: RE: [EXT] Slack Family Properties, LLC v. Dakota Access, LLC, CIV. 17-460

Chris,

As | indicated in my previous email, the Slack family welcomes any assistance that the PUC can offer in terms of resolving
this matter. Is the PUC able/willing to offer any help?

Thank you.

Glenn J. Boomsma

Breit Law Offices, P.C.

606 E. Tan Tara Circle
Sioux Falls, SD 57108
Telephone: (605) 336-8234
Telecopier: (605) 336-1123

Note: This e-mail and any attachments may be privileged and confidential and protected from disclosure. If the reader
of this message is not the intended recipient, or any employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the



intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this e-mail and any
attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by returning it
to the sender and deleting it from your computer system. Thank you for your cooperation.



